
Terms and Conditions
I offer creative and individual photography and art at a very high level. But my 
service is subject to rules. 

The „small print“ of Hoffmann‘s studio Berlin 

1. These terms and conditions apply to all orders accepted by Hoffmann‘s studio, 
art sales,  so far they have not been agreed in writing in individual cases. Not-
withstanding in any of these general conditions of the customer are hereby rejec-
ted. My GTC shall be deemed accepted if not objected to in writing within 7 wor-
king days to the registered business address.
 
2. Photographs / art within the meaning of the Terms & Conditions are the comple-
te works of Hoffmann‘s studio, no matter in what degree of completion or techni-
cal form they exist, e.g. as prints, negatives, slides, drawings, collages, digi-
tal data or sculptures.

3. The offer only does  include what was discussed when placing the order. All 
additional costs through job enlargement are additional. 

4. All goods until full payment are considered my property 

5. Claims of any kind, the client may bring only within 5 working days of receipt 
of goods. After this period, the goods are deemed accepted. 

6. Defects or faults in the goods delivered will be examined in accordance with 
my choice through rectification, cancellation or reduction. If I cannot  manage a 
repair or replacement, the customer can demand the exclusion of all other claims-
whatever way and for whatever legal reason, at its option to cancel the order or 
reduction of the fee in a reasonable amount and if I have the second possibility 
to work on the case for  replacement, etc.  a period of at least 4 weeks is nee-
ded.

7. Possible color deviations to a small extent are due to unavoidable technical 
reasons and do not justify any claim complaint. 

8. Invoices are payable within 14 days without penalty. 30 days after receipt of 
the invoice, the client automatically gets non-payment warning and is called for. 

9. If the estimated total bill exceeds the amount of 500 euros, I am entitled to 
be paid before the beginning of the order / ship to demand the goods / manufactu-
ring a part payment of 70%. This especially applies to unique items. 

10. The exclusive place of jurisdiction for all claims in connection with the 
business is Berlin. 

11. Severability 
If any provision of this contract be or become invalid, the remaining provisions 
of the contract remain valid. 

Berlin, 01.01.2008

Hoffmann Sven


